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Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Council File # 17-1421 and 17-1421-S1

Berenice Rosillo <berenice.rosillo.77@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 17, 2018 at 1:51 PM
To: Sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

To whom it may concern,
| am writing you in regards to the issue to the use of illegal fireworks in the Lake Balboa/Van Nuys area.

My husband and | currently own a home in Lake Balboa and have 3 beautiful dogs that bring immense happiness to our
lives. They truly do!

These wonderful creatures are very afraid of fireworks. Every holiday brings much dread, fear and worry (for the 5 of us)
to our home.

Please, please help us with this issue. We are considerate people and understand that many others enjoy a display of
fireworks. We are not asking them to be banned completely although that would be our ultimate wish. We are only asking
that they take place in designated areas and times and not at all hours of the night and in average neighborhoods like
ours.

We are willing to assist the City in any way necessary to achieve more peace around the issue of the fireworks.
My sincerest thanks to you,

Berenice Rosillo
(818) 268-8920
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